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WE'RE REFINING OUR 

OFFERING AT 

AIRPORTS  

 

In the past, we've expanded our lounges in Stockholm, 

Oslo and Gothenburg and opened a SAS City Lounge 

and Café Lounges. We've also improved Fast Track at 

several airports. This year, we will terminate contracts 

with lounges run by third parties and several Fast Track 

services and focus on refining our offering at our most 

popular lounges (Paris, Chicago, New York and our 

domestic lounges in Oslo and Stockholm). 
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